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Dear Planning Commissioners,

I am writing to express my strong support of the Five Crown’s request
for a Limited-Term Permit to continue operating their expanded outdoor
dining patio. I will do my best to try and attend the meeting, but if not, I
wanted to ensure my voice was heard.

As a longtime Newport Beach resident and frequent patron of Five
Crowns, I have seen firsthand the positive impact this restaurant has
had on our community.
Five Crowns has been a beloved staple in the area for decades, offering
a warm, welcoming environment and exceptional dining experiences to
generations of families in our city. The outdoor patio, which has been in
use since the pandemic, has enhanced the overall dining experience
and allowed the restaurant to thrive, especially in these challenging
times. As a regular guest, I truly appreciate the charm and atmosphere
of the patio, and I believe it has become an important part of the
restaurant’s identity.

I fully support the restaurant’s request to continue operating this space.
The City of Newport Beach has conducted thorough reviews, including
sound studies, and confirmed that Five Crowns will adhere to the
necessary sound mitigation measures.

I also want to highlight the strong community support for this project.
The owners have engaged with local residents, and the feedback has
been overwhelmingly positive. As a neighbor, I can confidently say that
the restaurant has a longstanding reputation for being a responsible and
valuable part of our community.
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For these reasons, I strongly encourage the Planning Commission to
approve the Limited-Term Permit and Coastal Development Permit for
Five Crowns. This decision will help preserve a treasured local business
and continue to support our vibrant community.
 
Respectfully,

Beth Adkisson
25 Andiamo
Newport Coast, CA 92657
 
 
 
 
Stay healthy; Stay connected!

Cheers,
Beth Adkisson
Best Practice Chair, Master Chair, STAR Chair

Newport Coast, California 92657
Mobile:  949-842-9997
beth@chartingsuccess.com
www.chartingsuccess.com 
 

   
 

 
VISTAGE Works! Take a look: https://youtu.be/XV1aIquHSpM
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A Life of Climb: Take your business to a whole new level with Vistage - vistage
 
Leading in Challenging Times Resource Center:
View the most up-to-date resources that help business executives make better decisions that forge
better tomorrows.
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